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Dear colleagues,


it gives me a great pleasure to invite you to participate in the seventh edition of the Photogenic Science – a photo competition for employees of the Czech Academy of Sciences (including part-time workers). The award-winning photographs may be published in the representative calendar of the CAS or travel around the Czech Republic and abroad in the form of a traveling exhibition. Moreover, you can win interesting prizes for your pictures and take part in photographic workshops organized by the CAS.


Enter your photographs in the categories of Photogenic Science and newly this year, there are secondary categories named Elements in Nature and Science in Quarantine. This category reflects the situation, we are facing these days and gives scientists the opportunity to show how they have dealt with the difficulties of the situation or, on the contrary, which advantages or new options has this new situation brought them,

This year will also be awarded the Prize for the Best Institute of the CAS, that will go to the institute whose semi-final photographs will be judged as the most worthwhile as a whole.


You can upload the photos until 11:59 pm on June 15, 2020 at the website www.vedafotogenicka.cz.


The aim of the competition is to present the Czech Academy of Sciences to the general public as an irreplaceable scientific institution, to address and impress the viewers with imaginative photographs, and also to acquaint the employees of the CAS with the activities of their colleagues and support their belonging to the Academy of Sciences as such.



If you are interested, do not hesitate to use the contact below.

We look forward to your contributions.

Best regards,

Kristýna Vidimová 
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Ing. Kristýna Vidimová  
Centre of Administration and Operations 
Department of the Popularisation of Science and Marketing
Division of External Relations 
Národní 1009/3, 110 00 Praha 1 
Tel.: +420 221 403 405 
E-mail: vidimova@ssc.cas.cz
